Thursday, Nov. 26, 1964

Mrs. G. W. Halyard

Mrs. G. W. Halyard, 91, of Crockett, died in a local hospital Friday night. She was a
member of the First Christian Church.

Funeral services were held at 2 p.m. Sunday in the Waller Funeral Home Chapel with the
Rev. Edward Mace officiating. Burial was in the Evergreen Memorial Park.

Survivors include two sons, Sam S. Halyard of Crockett and A. B. Halyard of Bryan; three
daughters, Misses Emma and Loretta Halyard of Crockett and Mrs. Tom Davis of Bryan; four
grandchildren; three great-grandchildren.

Waller Funeral Home was in charge of arrangements.
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